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The Commissioners’ Court of Houston County met in a Budget Workshop on August 1, 2017 
with the following members present to wit:

Jim Lovell County Judge
Gary Lovell Commissioner, Precinct #1
Willie Kitchen Commissioner, Precinct #2
Pat Perry Commissioner, Precinct #3
Kennon Kellum Commissioner, Precinct #4

Also present:

Melissa Mosley County Auditor
Dina Herrera County Treasurer
Danette Millican County Tax Assessor/Collector
Willie Spurlock Maintenance Supervisor
Daphne Session County Attorney
Janice Turner Chief Deputy Clerk, Houston County Clerk’s Office

Media:

Alton Porter Houston County Courier

Visitors: Jan Pigford and James Gentry

Judge Lovell called the meeting to order and Commissioner Willie Kitchen opened the meeting 
with a prayer.

Judge Lovell let the Pledges of Allegiance and then recognized the guests.

Judge Lovell opened the Budget Workshop to discuss the proposed county budget for the fiscal 
year beginning October 1, 2017.

Melissa Mosley explained the changes from the prior proposed budget and those changes were 
discussed by the Judge and the Commissioners.

It was decided that further discussion was needed before making a decision on the proposal for 
pay scale adjustments to jail staff. That item was tabled until the next budget workshop.

Commissioner Gary Lovell made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Commissioner Willie 
Kitchen seconded the motion. Motion carried and the meeting was adjourned.
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